
 

Welcome to Year 2! 

 

Starting a new class is exciting.  

There are so many new things to learn, see and do.  

We hope you really enjoy your time in Year 2.   

                       

 

In Year 2 there is; 

 Owl Class, Badger Class and Hedgehog Class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Owl Class teacher will be Mrs Flodman. 

 

 

 

Mrs Price will be the Owl Class teaching assistant. 

 

 



 

 

 

Badger Class teachers will be Mrs MacKenzie and Mrs 

Fowlds. 

 Mrs Padfield will join Badger Class after her Maternity 

leave. 

    

 

    Mrs Lodge will be the Badger Class teaching assistant.          

 



 

 

Hedgehog Class teacher will be Mrs Hilton. 

 

 

Mrs Lee will be the Hedgehog Class teaching assistant  

 

 



                

 

 

 

This is a picture of our lovely Badger classroom: 

 

 

 



 

 

This is a picture of our lovely Owl classroom: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                    

This is a picture of our lovely Hedgehog classroom: 

 

 

    

 



 

 

You will be the oldest boys and girls in the school when you 

start Year 2, there are extra jobs you can do to help the 

younger children, if you want to. For example, you could 

become a lunchtime special helper. 

There will be lots of lovely things to do and for you to look 

forward to. 

Wishing you all the best for a great time in Year 2! 

Have a fantastic summer holiday! 

Stay safe  

Love from everybody at Hatch Warren Infant School 

 

           

 


